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Item 11 
Planning Application 07/2017/0411/FUL – 44 Liverpool Road, Penwortham 
 
The request for the application to be determined by the Planning Committee was made by Cllr Bird 
due to concerns relating to the impact on the character of the area and residential amenity. 
 
Amended plans have since been submitted which Cllr Bird has confirmed address the concerns that 
he said.  Cllr Bird has since written to apologise for being unable to attend the Planning Committee 
meeting and thanking the developer for rethinking the design.  Cllr Bird confirms that he supports 
the application subject to the imposition of conditions to protect the residential amenity of neighbours 
on Queensway. 


